
Miley Cyrus is Dating Patrick
Schwarzenegger

By Katie Gray

Dreams do come true. Singer Miley Cyrus is now dating actor
Patrick  Schwarzenegger.  Schwarzenegger  has  had  a  crush  on
Cyrus for years. The actor is the son of notable actor and
former  Governor  of  California,  Arnold  Schwarzenegger,  and
journalist Maria Shriver. The pair had a little fling in 2011
and have been seeing each other recently for several months.
According to USMagazine.com, “She thinks he’s hot, she thinks
he’s cool,” a third source close to Cyrus told Us. “Patrick is
a nice good guy. He’s grown up in Hollywood just like her and
it was only a matter of time before they hooked up.”

What are three important things to have in common with your
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partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s  very  important  to  have  things  in  common  with  your
significant other. Cupid has some advice:

1. Values: Having the same values and beliefs as your partner
is extremely important. When you two are making decisions and
planning out a life together, you will have to choose things
based on personal values and beliefs. This is in relation to
morals,  religion,  politics,  personal  views,  and  so  on.
Although conflicts are inevitable in any relationship, there
will be far fewer conflicts if your values are similar!

Related: Friendship to Relationship

2. Time well spent: You can tell so much about a person by how
they spend their time. Time is precious, and the way you and
your partner each spend your time is crucial. If one person is
laid back and the other has an outgoing active nature, the
relationship may not work.

Related: Things Men Look For In A Wife

3. Goals: We all have goals for our lives. With hard work and
perseverance, these goals can become reality. When you’re in a
relationship, it’s important to have goals in common with your
partner. You will both have to have similar goals when it
comes to the topics of where you will live, marriage and
children.  Talk about the goals and aspirations you each have
for the future!

What are some important things you have in common with your
partner? Share your thoughts below.
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